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http://rowlandson.nrsd.net/ (Mary Rowlandson website) 

Twitter @MREschool 

Parent Teacher Organization 

The PTO is a wonderful organization that does a tremendous amount to support the 
student of the Mary Rowlandson and Luther Burbank schools.  The PTO supports the 
school in big and little ways.  They help fund part of the field trips for each grade level. 
They also sponsor frequent Cultural Enrichment programs such as the Whale Mobile, 
Birds of Prey and Puppeteers.  Without their support, the students would not have as 
many opportunities as they currently do. 

Please join the PTO to help support the excellent work they do.  If you would like to 
attend a PTO meeting, they are on the first Wednesday, September 13th at 6:30 in the 
Mary Rowlandson Library.  

The PTO also sponsors the spirit wear. The school chose the Huskie to be our mascot 
last year.  The spirit wear store is currently open.  

https://stores.inksoft.com/rowlandson_husky_spirit_store/shop/home 

  

Open House 

The Annual Open House for parents will be held next Thursday, September 
14th between 6 and 8.  A specific notice will be sent out with the times that each grade 
level will be available for you to visit their rooms. This is a great opportunity not only to 
meet your child’s teacher but to hear about what they will be learning throughout the 
year.  Teachers will also cover topics such as homework expectations, the most 
effective way to communicate with them and classroom procedures. 

  

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/iNqxntWCWc05mxOIVf1cDw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRbksjcP0EIAOzXfuhOg4VXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgADXJWxWcWWn_BSEmFha2Rpa21lbkBucnNkLm5ldAlRBAAAAABEG2h0dHA6Ly9yb3dsYW5kc29uLm5yc2QubmV0L0eoeyJjdXN0b21lcmlkIjoiMjYyNyIsInNoYXJkaWQiOiIyIiwic2VxdWVuY2UiOiIwIiwiam9iaWQiOiI0Njg2IiwidXNlcmlkIjoiMTMiLCJzZW50VGltZU1zIjoiMTUwNDgxMDMyNDAzNCIsImVudiI6InByb2QiLCJlbWFpbFNvdXJjZSI6IkNVU1RPTUVSX0pPQiIsInBlcnNvbmlkIjoiNjQ1MSJ9
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OdmdgsklDURqukGo52bWGQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRbksjcP0EIAOzXfuhOg4VXB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgADXJWxWcWWn_BSEmFha2Rpa21lbkBucnNkLm5ldAlRBAAAAABEQmh0dHBzOi8vc3RvcmVzLmlua3NvZnQuY29tL3Jvd2xhbmRzb25faHVza3lfc3Bpcml0X3N0b3JlL3Nob3AvaG9tZUeoeyJzZXF1ZW5jZSI6IjAiLCJjdXN0b21lcmlkIjoiMjYyNyIsInNlbnRUaW1lTXMiOiIxNTA0ODEwMzI0MDM0IiwicGVyc29uaWQiOiI2NDUxIiwic2hhcmRpZCI6IjIiLCJqb2JpZCI6IjQ2ODYiLCJlbnYiOiJwcm9kIiwiZW1haWxTb3VyY2UiOiJDVVNUT01FUl9KT0IiLCJ1c2VyaWQiOiIxMyJ9


Mary Rowlandson Promise 

Every morning the fourth-grade students present our Morning Announcements.  In 
addition to leading the school in the Pledge of Allegiance, they also lead the school in 
reciting the Mary Rowlandson Promise. The Promise is a way to remind students of 
having a Growth Mindset. If focuses on believing in yourself, giving effort and that the 
rest of the MRE community is there for support.  

My work is important, I will always work hard. 

People believe in me and I believe in myself. 

I won’t give up and we will not give up on you. 

My effort counts so I will always try. 

I am proud to be me here at MRE. 

  

  

  

Important Dates 

September 14th – Open House 6:00 – 8:00 (parents only) 

September 15th Early release for professional development, 12:15 dismissal 

September 21st – School Council 4:00 

September 25th to 29th Fifth grade to Nature’s Classroom 

  

  

 


